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KASA-TV, Santa Fe, New Mexico 

Notification of Reduced Power Operation 

 

NBC Telemundo License LLC (“Telemundo”), licensee of KASA-TV, Santa Fe, New Mexico 

(the “Station”), hereby notifies the Commission, pursuant to Section 73.1560(d) of the 

Commission’s Rules, that the Station has been operating at 50% reduced power since August 8, 

2023, for installation of a new transmitter. Telemundo will notify the Commission when 

installation of the new transmitter is complete, and the station is operating at full power. 

In the event full-power operation cannot be restored within 30 days, Telemundo will request 

special temporary authorization to continue operating at reduced power until the new transmitter 

is installed.  

 


